
GRA Communication Re: Meeting With Commissioner Harris 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Please be advised that the Rosters Negotiation Team met the Garda Commissioner this afternoon to 
discuss the current position in relation to rosters.  
 
The GRA delegation updated the Commissioner in relation to last week's Special Delegate 
Conference and the motions passed. The Commissioner re-affirmed his position and confirmed that 
it his intention to move the process into the Garda Conciliation Council and ultimately the WRC.   
It is our current understanding that the management team continues to see the Sean McHugh 
proposal as the organisation's roadmap for rosters. 
 
We will continue to send updates when appropriate. 
 
Regards  
 
Brendan O' Connor, GRA President  
 


